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From

The Secretary
State Transport Authority
Kerala, Thiruvananthapitam

To

1. All DTCs

2. All RTOs

3. All RTOs (E)

4. All Joint RTOs

Sir,

 Sub:- Motor Vehicles Department  - STA - Implementation of Police Clearance
Certificate to Stage carriage permits  -  Reg

 Ref:- 1. Decision dated 24.01.2025 of the State Transport Authority.

2. Circular No. 12/2025 issued by Transport Commissioner

      

        It is hereby informed that the implementation of the requirement for a
Police Clearance Certificate for registered owners, drivers, and conductors
operating Stage Carriage services has been extended up to 23/08/2025.

You are therefore requested to disseminate this information to all vehicle
checking officials immediately for necessary action.

 

Yours faithfully

 
 

RAJEEV R
SR. DEPUTY TRANSPORT COMMISSIONER (TAX)

Copy to :-
Members STA, RTA, CA to TC, Adl TC, JTC, Sr. DTC, Sr. LO, ATC,
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Sr. Spdt D, E sections
 

േമാേ�ാർ വാഹന വ	
്, േകരളം
 

D1/238/2025-TC I/315604/2025


		Sample Info
	2025-07-23T16:46:28+0530
	R Rajeev




